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LPS PFA have been very 

busy planning for next 

term. It’s great to hear 

that we are all trying to 

get back to something 

close to normal. The PFA 

have plenty of ideas as 

always and will be 

sending out more 

information to new 

starters in September. 

Goodbye Year 6                                                     

It’s not been the end to a primary school that anyone would have 

wished for but this week we have had to wish a fond farewell to 

our children transitioning to their high schools. The children 

were able to join together in our school for one last time for a 

socially distanced event with their teachers on Friday. Of 

course, some Year 6’s have been coming in for several weeks now 

too. It is also goodbye to several families who have had two or 

even three children through our school. It’s been wonderful to 

get to know so many families and we really do wish everyone all 

the very best for the future. We hope you can all look back on 

your time in our school and remember it fondly? 

Year 2 Picnics       

Thank you to the Year 2 

staff for organising two 

picnics this week for 

their children who will 

be moving sites next 

term. The weather was 

kindish on both days and 

they were able to get 

outside. Most of the 

transition activities have 

not been able to take 

place this year sadly. 

Fun House and Hooters           

We have had a great deal of 

interest but have limited spaces. 

If you would like a place please 

contact the office as soon as 

possible. 

New members of staff      

Covid-19 has been a torrid time 

for so many in our community. 

Young people have suffered 

disproportionately it seems. 

Courses they have been booked 

onto and apprenticeships have 

been cancelled. To help out, at 

LPS we have decided to take on 

an apprentice in our office at LR 

along with our two new learning 

support assistants. 

Enquiries for places from 

September 2020       

Places are filling up fast in 

most year groups now in 

readiness for the start of 

the new term. As we 

mentioned in our last 

letter to parents, 

everyone will be in every 

day but with staggered 

start and finish times. 

If you know of anyone who 

wants a place at our 

school please encourage 

them to call the office as 

a soon as possible. 

 

Summer Holiday      

School closes today for 

the break; we would like 

to wish all our families a 

safe and happy holiday. 

We look forward to 

seeing everyone safe and 

well on Tuesday 8th 

September. 

http://www.longroyde.weebly.com/


  

 

Messages from the Office 

 

Message from Limelight                                                  

“We know lots of you are looking for holiday 

childcare so we are delighted that in accordance 

with the latest government guidelines, we are 

running our Limelight Summer Schools! 27th - 31st 

July or 3rd - 7th August. They are open to 

Limelight students and non-students but strictly 

limited to fifteen places, so book online at 

www.thelimelight.live/summerschool today. Days 

run from 10am - 3pm (doors open for drop off 

from 9.30am) and the full week costs £90 with 

£10 off for siblings. We require a £20 deposit per 

child to book your space. We will dance and act and 

at the end of the week, we will stream a specially 

written (socially distant) show for parents, friends 

and family to enjoy. It will be something truly 

unique! If you have any questions, please drop us an 

email. We can't wait to see you!  

 

It was a murder mystery in the Year 6 group 

run by Miss McGuire this week. Clues were 

provided and suspects eliminated. 

Cornerstone Make Lunch Summer Picnics 

Cornerstone Church in Brighouse have sent through the following lovely 

message… 

“Since we are unable to hold Make Lunch sessions as normal we plan to 

offer a picnic lunch for our registered families on 5 Mondays of the 

summer break. This will be tailored to each family and can be collected 

from Cafe 139. Families will be encouraged to go across to Wellholme 

Park to enjoy their picnic and use the play facilities there. 

The dates for this are: 

Mon 27th July 

Mon 3rd August 

Mon 10th august 

Mon 17th August 

Mon 24th August 

Make Lunch contact details: 

Make Lunch mobile number: 07307693213” 

Thank you to Mrs Tinker for inviting our families to take part. 

 

 

Many thanks to the PFA for 

organising our Year 6 leavers’ 

autograph books. These have 

been signed by all the staff. 

We’ve had some really interesting and well 

written work during lockdown. This example to 

the right, is from Year 5. 

 

 

Lots of us have received thank 

you cards from the key workers  

this week. 

Year 5 children have been thinking this week 

about their highlights from the year. Lucy 

Errington Finch has enjoyed maths this year , Evie 

Hesketh will always remember the trip to Cliffe 

House, Emily Nicholson really enjoyed the Viking 

Day and Khalsa enjoyed playing football with his 

friends. Layla Rose will always remember her Year 

5 teachers, Mariam was so happy to achieve her 

pen licence, Sofia has enjoyed art. We look 

forward to creating more lovely memories with the 

children in September. 


